
Sports Premium Funding 2013-15 

What is the Sports Premium? 

The Government is providing £150 million per year, for two years, directly to schools to spend on improving the quality of sport and PE for all 
their children.  The funding is ring-fenced and can only be spent on PE and sport provision in schools. 

In 2014-2015 the school has been allocated a total of £8,435. 

How this funding is being used: 

We intend to use this money to: 

 provide a specialist PE teacher for 3 mornings each half term to support and enhance the delivery of the PE curriculum 
 provide specialist teachers to provide coaching and additional PE opportunities 
 provide transport to attend sports festivals and competitions 
 purchase additional PE resources 
 provide professional development opportunities for staffing PE and sport 
 increase opportunities for children to work with children from other schools 

How the impact of this funding will be monitored: 

The impact of this provision will be monitored throughout the year by the Headteacher and reported to Governors each term. 

 


